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This week we will be looking at Bonfire Night and Poppy 

Day. We will start the week by writing sentences about the 

weekend Fireworks we may have seen. The sentence will 

begin ‘I saw a...’  

In art we will be making firework rockets on Monday. Later 

in the week we will be making Poppy collages and printing 

poppies with celery. On Friday, we will be icing biscuits to 

look like poppies. Please speak to your child’s teachers if 
your child can not have a Rich Tea/Digestive biscuit with 
icing on top.  

 In maths this week, we will be having a 

focus on Capacity We will be asking 

questions such as which container 

holds more? Holds the least? We will 

also be asking the children to order 

the containers (holds the least, holds 

the most).  

 

We are continuing this week to look at 

People Who help us. We are always 

grateful to have visitors in our 

classrooms. If any parents are Postal 

Workers, Vets, Doctors, Dentists etc 

we would love to invite you in to talk to 

the children about your job. Please 

come and talk to us if you have one of 

these jobs.  

  

 

We are committed to raising the children’s Well-

being and Involvement here in the Reception. We 

would love to see the children looking really 

involved in an activity at home such as making Lego 

models or drawing and making. When do you see 

your child really involved? Can you Dojo us photos 

of what really motivates and involves your child. 

This way, we can add these activities to our 

planning.  

  

We shall be beginning our 

preparations for our 

Christmas Production very 

soon. Please look out for 

the ‘Christmas costume’ 

letter. Each year we ask 

for your kind support in 

providing some clothing to 

help support our 

Christmas play. 

 

 


